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Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 584
Walnut Creek, California 94597

You have previously inquired concerning the possibility of
early negotiations this year. In order to provide a reasonable amount
of time to complete negotiations and for you to obtain ratification of
an agreement, we believe that this year's wage negotiations should begin
May 1, 1969.

Therefore, for the purpose of giving the written notices
provided for in Subsection 500.3(b) of the Agreement dated September 1,
1952 and in Subsection 24.2(c) of the Agreement dated July 1, 1953, we
propose that May 1, 1969 be substituted for the dates provided in said
subsections.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto,
please so indicate in the space provided below and return one executed
copy of this letter to Company.

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

By .l/t!&1Jz~
Manager of I~Relations

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto
as of the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

By {~z: U!/L/~Bus=essMal{ager


